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The meeting was called to order by Randy Collins, Chairman.  

Attendees were asked to introduce themselves and sign the attendance list indicating their status as member or guest.  One list was circulated for Members, and a separate list for Interested Parties.  Participants were reminded that all correspondence is via email, so it is important that the lists reflect an up to date email address.

The minutes of the Winter 2001 meeting were approved as posted.

Status report from Task Forces

· 1159.1, and .2 are in a status of flux that will be addressed in this meeting.  Alex reported that Roger Bergeron will no longer be able to attend 1159 meetings due to his work responsibilities.  

· 1159.3 - Scott reported that 1159.3 PAR has been extended and that the document will be balloted within the next month or so.

Old Business:

a. It was decided hold discussion on the revision of Std. 1159 until after the issues with the 1159.1 and 1159.2 had been discussed.  

At this point, the Std 1159 meting was temporarily adjourned in order to discuss the 1159.1 and 1159.2 issues at hand.

After discussion regarding the merging of 1159.1 and 1159.2 and the use of IEC 61000-4-30 as the basis for the new 1159.x document, the 1159 meeting was reconvened.

New Business:

a. It was M/S/C to appoint Alex McEachern as the Chair of the new 1159.x task force.

b. Rich Bingham volunteered to serve a Secretary for 1159.x.

c. An aggressive timetable was set for the completion of the 1159.x document, with a goal of having a 1st draft out by October 1, 2001.  

d. Comments are due back by October 20.  

e. Randy Collins will chair an 1159.x meeting at the T & D conference on Tuesday, October 30.

f. Alex will prepare a revised draft by November 15 for discussion at the Winter Meeting in New York.

Based on the ongoing work on 1159.x, it was decided to postpone discussion on the 1159 revision until the Winter Meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

David B. Vannoy, Secretary
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